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Pro-Family Organization Applauds Governor’s Rejection of Casino 
Governor Walker Keeps His Promise 

 
MADISON – After over a year of deliberation, Governor Walker issued a statement today in which he 
rejected the proposed Kenosha casino, saying “the risk to taxpayers was too great.”  
 
“This is truly a victory for Wisconsin’s families,” stated Julaine Appling, president of Wisconsin Family 
Action. 
 
“We strongly agree with the Governor on this decision, and we applaud his commitment to keep his promise 
to honor a referendum that prohibited an expansion of gambling in Wisconsin. 

 
“Wisconsin Family Action has actively opposed the casino proposal and urged the Governor to keep his 
promise from the beginning because we know a new casino is a bad bet for families, Wisconsin’s best 
resource. Thank you, Governor, for doing the right thing for our state.” 

 

 
 
 

### 
 

Wisconsin Family Action is a statewide, not-for-profit organization actively strengthening, preserving and promoting marriage, family, life and 
liberty in Wisconsin. 
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